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Uganda’s Uniqueness 
We once witnessed the 

baptism service of  
another religion.  

Before they began the 
baptism, they waved 

the Bible over the 
water, supposedly 

casting out the 
demons in the water.  

Prayer Requests 
- Bible translation work 

in Runyankore 
- Rwenzor i Bap t i s t 

College 
- finances to finish the 

church building 
- discipleship translation 

work in Lhukonzo 
- July 11 we will be 

starting a new church 
plant in Karusandara 

Sending Church 
        Calvary Baptist 

    Church 

1823 S. Miami Ave. 
Marshall, MO  65340 

660-886-9772 
Pastor Rodney Haggett 

Mission Board 

PO Box 9 
Harrison, TN 37341 

423-344-5050 
www.bimi.org 

Africa Dir. Eric Bohman 

serving in Uganda since 1999

Stay up-to-date with our       
brief monthly videos at 

www.mstensaasfamily.com

Another Baptism 
  Unfortunately, our baptistry is not yet finished so we 
had to go to the nearby River Nyamwamba to have 
another baptism service.  We had five that were 
baptized this time - Harriet, Nouvelle, Cossy, Scovia, 
and Paul - which was a big blessing. 

Another Graduation 
  We were blessed to have another six men graduate from the 
Bible institute in Mbarara.  Even though we are in Kasese 
now, I had the privilege to teach many of  these graduates in 
the Bible institute before we left. 
  I started teaching Pastor Vincent (2nd from left) in the 
mobile institute, and then after we left he continued his 
education by traveling to Mbarara every week.  It was a 
blessing to see his dedication.  

Another TBI 
  God has opened the door to start a TBI (Tri-annual Bible 
Institute) in Rwanda.  With the help of  another missionary and a 
national pastor, we were able to have our first week-long institute 
there in the capital of  Kigali.  We started with sixteen but some 
left due to some doctrinal issues.  We finished the week with over 
ten men who decided they wanted to be taught the truth from 
the Word of  God. 

Another Step to Completion 
     We continue slowly by slowly to get the church building 
construction finished.  The floor has seen some significant 
progress as we were able to get it ground.  Now, we can 
actually see the terrazzo beneath it. 
     Please continue to pray as we are nearing the painting 
phase.  I am so excited about getting this project finished! 

Another Discipler 
     One of  our goals is to train men to reach others and those 
trained to train others (2Timothy 2:2).  It is such a blessing to 
see that in action, especially when it reaches the third 
generation.  I had the opportunity to lead Brian to the Lord 
and disciple him.  Later, Brian led Robert to the Lord and 
discipled him.  Now, Robert is discipling another man, Obed. 
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